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Fontana High School  
Anonymous threat made at Fontana High School 
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Dear Media. 

Today Fontana High School received an anonymous bomb threat. 

Fontana School Police placed the school on lockdown and evacuated all students and 

staff to the school stadium.  The Fontana School Police Department does not believe this 

threat to be credible, however as an extra safety precaution explosive-sniffing dogs are 

being used to ensure the campus is secure. 

Students are now being released from the school and once the campus has been given the 

all clear by law enforcement they will be able to retrieve their belongings from their 

classrooms either tonight or tomorrow morning. 


